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Quality of life (QoL) has become one of the most
relevant goals and endpoints in gynecological cancer
management, taking into consideration the patient’s
perspective to support the treatment decision-making
process. This Special Issue attempts to highlight this
relevant endpoint with the aim of increasing the
awareness of this topic in clinical practice. For this
reason, we hope to include articles from patient
perspectives, as well as from doctor perspectives in
taboo fields, including sexuality and end-of-life
management. Furthermore, in general, quality of life
issues are neglected in the increasingly more relevant
space of long-term survivorship. 
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
Cancers is an international online journal addressing
both clinical and basic science issues related to cancer
research. The journal is publishing in Open Access
format, which will certainly evolve to ensure that the
journal takes full advantage of the rapidly changing
world of information and knowledge dissemination. It
publishes high-quality clinical, translational, and basic
science research on cancer prevention, initiation,
progression, and treatment, as well as other related
topics, particularly to capture the most seminal studies
in the rapidly growing area of immunology,
immunotherapy, and tumor microenvironment.
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